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Comments: I would like to comment on the Sandwich Vegetation Management Environmental Assessment.

Overall, the document is flooded with forestry jargon, which makes it rather unintelligible to the average person. If

you really want your NEPA documents to do what was intended, then you need to write in a plain English style.

People care about the forest, and issuing jargon-filled documents does not increase their understanding.  The

Forest Service should do better.  


